

# **Neighborhood Parking Project**

IMPROVE PARKING & TRANSPORTATION TO FACILITATE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT

There are numerous ways for you to participate in this project online and in person as we prepare recommendations that could impact your neighborhood.









The City Of Keene is exploring parking and transportation options which will enable continued housing development in neighborhoods near downtown. This evaluation will result in recommended changes to be implemented over the next few years.

1

## January 2024

### **Open House Public Meeting**

Wednesday, January 24th, 3:30 PM - 5:30 PM Heberton Hall (Keene Public Library, 60 Winter Street)

Stakeholder Interviews
Technical Advisory Committee Meetings
Online Survey
City Council MSFI Committee Meeting

February - March 2024
Analysis & Draft Recommendations

2

3

# April 2024

Open House Public Meeting -Review Recommendations

Date To Be Determined

Stakeholder Conversations
Technical Advisory Committee Meetings
City Council Committee Meetings

May - June 2024

Formalize Recommendations Present Recommendations to the City Council





### **Study Area Map:**

KeeneNH.gov/NeighborhoodParking

# Learn more & stay in the loop:

KeeneNH.gov/NeighborhoodParking

#### Email us:

Community Development @KeeneNH.gov

#### Call us:

(603) 352-5440

#### Follow us:

Facebook.com/CityKeene Instagram.com/city\_of\_keene

Please share your ideas & concerns

We look forward to hearing from you